
 

Friday 27th January 2023 

Dear Families,  

               I can’t believe that January is almost over and we only have 2 weeks left of this 

half term! It has flown by because we have been so busy in school.   

Some Lovely News…. 

I am so pleased to share with you some gorgeous news 
from Miss Higginson. She is expecting a baby!  
Her bundle of joy is due to arrive in the early 

summer and so she will be going on her maternity 
leave just after the Easter holiday. More good news is 

that Mrs Hughes has agreed to take her place in 
Reception as Duncan class teacher. Mrs Hughes has 

had lots of experience of working in Early Years and 
is really looking forward to being in there full time!  

 

The big question is…….

 
 

 

New School Website – Last time I promised you as new school website… well it’s 

gone live! We are still slowly building the content but there are some parts I wanted to draw 

your attention to.  

The Calendar function 
At the side on the home page, you can select 
“Calendar” then “view more dates” This will 
take you to a calendar that is populated with 
everything we have coming up. Including 
TERM DATES!  

    

 

https://www.kirkdalestlawrence.com/ 
 



 

Children’s Mental Health Week 6th – 12th February  

We will be looking at the concept of how connections with others 

can help us have positive mental health. This will be done 

through assemblies, lessons, activities and visitors across the 

week. It is explained really well in this video:  
 

 

 

Scan this QR code to 
watch 

Following the pandemic, our children’s 

mental health has never been more 

important and so this week of events 

will hopefully support us all in looking 

after our mental health.  

Parents’ Event for Children’s Mental Health week is on  

Thursday 26th February at 9.00am – Details to follow!  
 

 

K.S.L School Uniform Shop 

After February half term you will be able to buy our school uniform directly 
from us in the school office!  
We have been working hard to find a provider that can give us improved quality 
whilst keeping the cost as low as possible. Bear with us while we get our system up 
and running but before half term we will send out a price list and more details 
about what we will stock.   

This term’s Christian Value is TRUST. I have enjoyed seeing the trust built between our adults, your 

children and yourselves since September. If there’s anything you need from us, please trust that we will do 

our best to help. Just ask  

  

After a meeting with Bishop Bev, the 
Bishop of Warrington, our lovely school 
Chaplain Gill has officially finished her 
curacy and is now waiting to be made an 

Associate Priest.  
Everyone at K.S.L is very proud of you! 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to Mrs Pollitt’s Curriculum Coffee 

Morning. The main feedback from you was that you would like more 

information about what your children are learning in school. So starting 

next half term, your child will be bringing home a “Curriculum Forecast” 

that will give you information about what they’ll be doing that term in all 

of their subjects. These will also be published on the class page on the website   

Mrs Campbell 
Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


